
Town of Bristol 
POBox249 
Bristol, VT 05443 

Greetings: 

Town of Ripton 
POBoxl0 

Ripton, Vermont 05766 

January 16 2024 

After too long a delay, the Town of Ripton would like to formally thank you for providing your town 
equipment to Ripton during our flood in early August. Our roads, as you know, were severely damaged 
and the help your road crews provided to us was, and is, sincerely appreciated. The addition of 
multiple trucks during the first week after the flood allowed the Town to get the roads opened much 
sooner than would have been otherwise possible. 

We are very grateful, and will be sure to mention your town's generous kindness to the community at 
large. 

~~~ 
Timothy Hanson, Road commissioner, for 

Laureen Cox Giles Hoyler 

Ripton Selectboard 

Timothy Hanson 
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